
 

Stay home, wash your hands and stop the spread
Protection from the virus is in our hands. 

 

COVID-19 Update
Our GAA club is currently closed due to Covid-19 restrictions. In the event of an emergency, or if you require

emergency access to our club grounds, please contact any of the following;

NAME NUMBER


